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June 15, 2018Upcoming Important Dates at CRS and LLE:

Learning    Loving It!and 1

June 15 - CRS Kindergarten Father's Day Breakfast 

            @ 8:30am  

June 20 - 4th Grade Moving Up Ceremony @ 9:30 

June 21 - Report Cards available on the portal 

June 22 - Last Day of School, Early Dismissal 

            * School Schedules * 

             11:15am - Preschool Class Parties 

             11:30am - LLE Class Parties 

             12:00pm - CRS Class Parties 

             12:00-Preschool Dismissal 

             12:15-4th Grade Clap Out 

             12:30- CRS and LLE Dismissal 

          

LLE LIVE 
WAX MUSEUM

Fourth grade students at LLE held their annual Live Wax Museums on  

June 4th, 5th, 8th and 12th. Students worked tirelessly for weeks in order 

to prepare for the special event. They had to pick a famous person 

to research. Next, students were required to write and memorize a 

script which included major events and a timeline of each biography they 

researched. Visitors had to be sure to press the red button to bring the 

many famous people "to life" and to learn all about them!  

 Thank you to the fourth grade team and students for putting on an 

amazing event! Everyone enjoyed all their hard work! 

Benjamin Franklin

Albert Einstein

Muhammad Ali

Houdini

Walt Disney Jesus
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LLE student winners of the Dr. William P. Dorney 

Poetry Festival were celebrated on June 5, 2018 

at Northern Valley High School in Old Tappan. 

Everyone who participated did a great job! Thank 

you Mrs. Ruck for chaperoning this special event. 

Jun Furukawa grade 3 

Megan Kim grade 3 

Brendan Im grade 4 

Mia Barbieri grade 4 

Poetry Contest CRS FIELD DAY!
Students spent weeks practicing for each of the different 

Field Day events. It turned out to be a fun-filled day with 

amazing weather! Thank you Mr. Stokes for all your hard work 

putting together yet another successful field day at CRS.  

Preschool students had a ball as they 

performed for their End of Year Show. Great 

job singing and performing, Preschool Students!  

PRESCHOOL END OF YEAR SHOW

DMS JAZZ BAND VISITS  CRS & LLE
DMS students came to visit CRS and LLE on June 5th. The bands 

played some popular cover songs as the crowd sang along. Everyone 

enjoyed listening to the talented musicians and singers of the DMS 

Jazz Band. Thank you for putting on such a great show!   


